1&J MEETING 12 OCTOBER 2020

Francisco Plaza (Paco)

Attendees

Lynda Arthur

Abeda Williams

Initial discussion

Multiple communications from different people

- who and how we communicate with each other

Protocol on 1&J) website
2-dose studies —>past of development programme
—regulators have asked for this

Plan to allocate volumes

Quantifying potential interest
—initial estimate

Price not more than $10 ex works, not more than $10 cold chain 2-8 °C
Opportunity — emergency use (priority)

Conditional approval

Full licensing
25% upfront payment, after quantities confirmed $2.5 / dose
Wants an estimate
Local manufacturing vaccines
NICD Tech Transfer from vaccines from other countries

NAstraZeneca Oxford in Thailand, contract manufacturers need to buy vaccine AstraZeneca

Intr
Suchada EDI Mx

Attaya Communicable is Procurement Committee




MIC —Covid Vaccine

COVAX facility

Attaya -MSF - information

MIC still deciding and questions on joining facility
COVAX good re access but concern: rehability domestic
Legal framework, questions and re governance

How allocate vaccine in fair and equable ourselves
Liability protection also concern

Legal structure

Work with like-minded countries with similar challenges
Ndivide and rule = work together to engage with COVAX
Mic in August

Key negotiator - Thailand / COVAX

Thailand —>option 2 but not yet decided but discussion needed.
Q3 about agreement —legal, implementation
Interaction re bilateral

End of October

Cold chain audit Vaccine capacity

Liability protection = Thailand = can’t prohibit industry to sue National Health Security Act = file
compensation

In meeting with GAVI, GAVI, charge for risk protection Global mechanism for liability for risk protection

Price transparency

Shared interest and concern

Platform needed to communicate re similar issues

WhatsApp group

Sino Pharm™ China Vaccine Mx possible bilateral with Thailand

Asino Pharm




Inactivated vaccine

China entering candidate vaccine INCOVAX (WHO prequalified or SRA)
SA and Thailand = quite similar “ywants to join COVAX

Action pt - MIC GAVI meeting vs terms and conditions in agreement

Further conversation with COVAX




